
WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 

Exciting news for Anne Arundel County! A new, modern Glen 
Burnie Library is in the works, featuring 40,000 square feet of 
space, including a dedicated cultural resource center. Planned 
for the current site, the project is now in the schematic design 
phase. 

We want your input—what do you want to see?

Take our short survey and/or join our community input meeting 
to share your thoughts, ideas and priorities to help us better 
serve you and our entire community. Thank you for your time and 
feedback! 

For more information visit: www.aacpl.net/newlibrary
More questions? Email NewGlenBurnie@aacpl.net

  Help us reimagine the future of 

our library services! 

Scan the QR Codeto fill out the survey by  
February 7th!

Community SurveyCommunity Input Meeting
Tues, February 11th 
6-8pm
Harundale Presbyterian 
Church: 1020 Eastway, 
Glen Burnie, MD 21060
 (next door to the Library!)

Everyone welcome!
Tell your friends & family! 


